
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, September 21, 2021. 

______ We are finalizing sports rosters for Cross Country, Football, and Softball this week, so please 

make sure that you have completed the required forms on RankOneSport.  Please see Mrs. Trachte at 

the front desk if you have questions about athletics. 

______ The first Fandom Club meeting will be on Wednesday, October 6th (the first Wednesday 

in October) from 3 to 4 PM. Students can meet in Mr. Rentko's room in the 300 Hallway after 

school. 

______ In the kiosk by the counseling office are applications for Yearbook Club.  If you are 

interested in being a reporter, photographer, or a member of the communications committee, 

please stop by and pick one up.  Keep in mind that this is a year-long after school club and 

members are expected to meet their deadlines in order to have our yearbook published on 

time. Mrs. Stoskopf will accept applications until Thursday, and then notices will be sent out to 

inform students if they made the team! 

______ Applications for 6th grade ASB cabinet elections starting on Sept. 20th and closes on the 

Sept. 24th.  Information will be coming from your English teachers soon. 

______ If any student is needing a backpack or any school supplies, please see your counselor by 

going to the counseling office next to the main office. 

______ If you can read, speak, write, listen and understand another language, sign up to take 

the World Language Assessment now to earn High School language credits by September 30.  

The forms are available in the kiosk near the counseling office.   

______ Sign up forms for the Cooking Club are in the kiosk on the wall near the counseling 

office. 

______ If you purchased an ASB card and you received an ID card yesterday during the photo 

session, but it doesn’t have the ASB logo, please go to the Front Desk to get an ASB sticker 

applied to your card. 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 


